
  
August 31, 2006 

 
 

 
James Owczarski, 
Common Council Administration Manager 

City Clerk's Office 
Room 205, City Hall 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Mr. Owczarski: 

 
Article 44 of the City/Milwaukee District council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO labor agreement 

permits the Union to designate up to two employees represented by the Union to perform 
contract administrator duties while remaining in their employing Department, retaining their job 
titles and being paid at rates consistent with Pay Ranges 934 (Local 33 President) or Pay Range 

936 (DC 48 Contract Administrator).  Per notification from District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-
CIO, they will be replacing Paula Dorsey as DC 48 Contract Administrator.  To implement this 

change, the Salary Ordinance and positions ordinances need to be amended.  Please open a file.  
Further information will be forthcoming.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Troy M. Hamblin 

City Labor Negotiator 
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